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Nuclear Energy is too expensive and slow to set up for this to be a good idea.  It is 

incredibly dangerous and wasteful of our resources.  Truly renewable energy is the 

best solution for Oregonians.  One of the reasons I moved here was to get away from 

nuclear energy plants.  They reduce property values and increase danger in 

communities significantly.  We are also in a very disruptive political climate and we 

are making more and more enemies throughout the world all the time.  That, plus all 

the domestic terrorism against power plants is concerning.  If we add more nuclear 

plants into the mix, we are only adding targets for our enemies to exploit.  Please 

vote no on this disastrous bill. 


